
 

CITY OF SEBASTOPOL 

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

Is Presented to 

Kate Haug 

 
This Certificate of Appreciation is presented in recognition of your dedicated service to the City of Sebastopol as the 
Alternate Member of the Sebastopol Planning Commission from January 15, 2020 to March 23, 2021. 
 
Your dedication in helping to guide the City of Sebastopol by making decisions and recommendations on issues related 
to land use, growth, and development, plays a tremendous part in the success of the City of Sebastopol and we 
appreciate your commitment to the City and this community.  Your service as part of the Commission’s Ives Park 
Subcommittee has been critical in lifting the City’s effort and focus on improvements to Ives Park, and your dedication 
to creative solutions for housing in the community, through organization of a series of speakers on housing to the 
Planning Commission, has contributed to the community understanding of a complex issue. 
 
This Certificate is in Grateful Appreciation of your service to the Sebastopol Planning Commission. 
 
 
 

Dated:  May 18, 2021     __________________________________________ 
         Una Glass, Mayor, City of Sebastopol 
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